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Notice of Workshop to Solicit Comments on Proposed Regulation 

 

The Nevada State Board of Education is soliciting input regarding selection of a tool for identifying at-

risk students in accordance with (NRS) 387.1211 and incorporating this into regulations of the Nevada 

Administrative Code (NAC). The Workshop has been scheduled for Wednesday, December 18, 2024 

and can be viewed via the Livestream Link and at the following locations: Nevada Department of 

Education Offices, 700 East Fifth Street, Board Room, Carson City and 2080 East Flamingo 

Road, Room 114, Las Vegas, Nevada. The purpose of the Workshop is to solicit comments from 

interested persons on the following general topic: 

 

10:00 AM Workshop to Solicit Comments on a Methodology for Identifying At-Risk Students.   
 

A copy of all materials relating to this workshop may be obtained at the workshop, on the Meeting 

Materials page, by contacting the State Board of Education, via email at NVBoardEd@doe.nv.gov, by 

telephone at 775-443-5519, or in person at the Nevada Department of Education Offices, 700 East 

Fifth Street, Board Room, Carson City and 2080 East Flamingo Road, Room 114, Las Vegas, 

Nevada. Persons wishing to comment upon the proposed action of the State Board of Education may 

provide in-person testimony, submit written comment to the Board via email at 

NVBoardEd@doe.nv.gov or submit their comments, data, views, or arguments in written form to the 

Nevada Department of Education Offices, 700 East Fifth Street, Board Room, Carson City and 

2080 East Flamingo Road, Room 114, Las Vegas, Nevada. Comments may be submitted via email 

leading up to and for the duration of the workshop, and those submitted via mail must be received by the 

Board on or before Tuesday, December 17, 2024. 

 

This notice has been sent to all persons on the agencies mailing list for administrative regulations and the 

Department of Education and posted on the Nevada Department of  Education’s website at 

https://doe.nv.gov,  Nevada’s Public Notice site at https://notice.nv.gov, the Nevada State Legislature’s 

webpage at https://leg.state.nv.us, and physically at the Nevada Department of Education Offices and with 

Nevada State Library and Archives. Copies of this notice will also be emailed and/or mailed to members 

of the public upon request.  
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